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BDCA Planter Project 

On 15th March pupils from Carrickmannon will be 

taking part in a project planting window boxes 

with members of the Ballygowan and District 

Community Association. 

This is part of the Food for the Planet project and 
three boxes will be donated to the school with the 
remainder going to the Ballygowan Seniors Group. 

It is lovely for the children to take part in another 
aspect of this intergenerational work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This promises to be a very enjoyable day and we are all 

looking forward to it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School will be closed to pupils on  

St Patrick’s Day, 17th March. 

 

Activity Corridor 

Another initiative purchased as part of the 

Well-Being Fund is an activity corridor for 

pupils who need movement breaks throughout 

the day. We are hoping to have this installed 

next week and will send you home pictures 

once it is ready for use. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the DE Well-being Initiative we will be 
introducing Yoga, Mindfulness and Relaxation for 
all of our pupils and staff. This project will start on 

Monday 7th March and will run weekly until 
Monday 9th May. Children will need to wear their 

PE uniform each Monday for this activity.   

Outdoor Classroom 

From another one of the DE Initiatives we have 
been able to purchase a lovely Outdoor Classroom. 
The concrete plinth for this will be laid next week and 
the classroom will be delivered and assembled once 

this is dried. The classroom will be nestled in the 
garden area and will be a wonderful addition to our 

school grounds.  

 

We will be having a special 
celebration to mark the 25th 
Anniversary of World Book 

Day on Friday 4th March.  

 

 

These are exciting times at school and we look forward 

to the next few weeks. 


